
October 21, 2010 

Bryan S. Anderson 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FI, 33408 

STAFF'S FIRST DATA REQUEST 

Re: Docket No. 100419 - Petition for approval of base rate increase for extended power uprate 
systems placed in commercial service, pursuant to Section 366.93(4), F.S., and Rules 25- 
6.0423(7) and 28-106.201, F.A.C., by Florida Power & Light Company. 

Dear Mi. Anderson: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Florida Power & Light Company (FPL 
or Utility) provide responses to the following data requests. 

1 ,  Please refer to paragraph 12 of the petition and explain why FPL is proposing to increase 
the base energy charges only (as opposed to increasing both demand and energy 
charges) to recover the Extended Power Uprate Systems placed in commercial service. 

Please file the original and five copies of the requested information by October 28, 2010, 
with Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak 
Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850. Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6226 if 
you have any questions. 
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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 ~HUMARO OAK BOULEVAKD 0 TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An A6rmativc Action I Equal Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: http:lhww.floridapw.cam Internet Gmail: contPct@pw.state.fl.us 
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cc: Office of Commission Clerk 


